
the Well 

OCTOBER 12, 2014 – 8:45AM 

 

Sermon Dr. Craig A. Sherouse, Ph.D. 

“Generous Jesus: Generous Repentance” 

Luke 3:7-14, 21-22 

 

(When directed, please stand as you are able.) 
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second look… 

WE WELCOME INTO OUR CHURCH FAMILY: Mr. Eric Luzzatto – 
Joined by Baptism; and Miss Laura Luzzatto – Joined by Baptism. 
 
OUR SYMPATHY to Leslie Blair and family upon the death of her 
mother. 
 
THANK YOU to the Worship Care volunteers for teaching our preschool 
children during worship. If you can help with this ministry, please contact 
Lauren Rosenbaum at 370-3327 or rosenbaums93@gmail.com. 
 
BGAV MESSENGERS: If you can serve as a messenger to the Baptist 
General Association of Virginia Annual Meeting on 11/11 & 12, in 
Hampton, please notify Kathy Driver by 10/17.  

TODAY MARKS THE BEGINNING of our “Open Hearts, Open Hands” 
Generosity Campaign (formerly Every Member Canvass). Your pledge 
card should be arriving in the mail next week! 
 

FREE PARENT COACHING: SBC values young families, and wants to 
offer help with the tricky business of parenting. CLC provides free Parent 
Coaching, with Janet Carter, (John Rosemond Institute), 7:00-8:30 PM on 
the TUE, 10/14, 21 & 28, & 11/4 & 11. No appointment, you are 
encouraged to bring your questions, hopes & frustrations (but no kids)! 
 

JOIN US FOR TUESDAY TREASURES on 10/14, at 7:00 PM, at the 
Home of Michelle Hobbs (505 Raleigh Manor Rd, Richmond, 23229). Rose 
Regni will present Luxury Industry: Past, Present, Future. All women of 
Second and their friends are invited to attend. 
 

ANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING is next SUN, 10/19, 4:30 PM, FLC 
103-104. The Book of Reports is available on the desk in the FLC 
Commons. Agenda items include: 

 Approval of the Nominating Committee Recommendations 
 Approval of the Book of Reports 
 Election of Messengers to the BGAV Meeting 
 Financial update and vote on the Proposed 2015 Budget 
 Report on the “Open Hearts, Open Hands” Generosity Campaign 
 Recommendation from the Administrative Council to define the 

2020 Leadership Council 
 Recommendation from the Children’s Space Committee to 

complete construction drawings on the proposed new Children’s 
building. 

Childcare available upon request. Check your calendar and let Whitney 
Milici, Interim Dir. of Childcare, know of your need at least 48-hrs in 
advance so we can provide excellent staffing for our children! The more 
young friends we have, the more grown-ups we need! Contact 
wmilici@secondbaptistrva.org for reservations or questions. 
 

JOIN US FOR PRAYER MEETING on WED, 10/22, at 6:40 PM, FLC 
104. Our speaker is Dr. Tracy Hartman, Professor & Director of The St. 
John’s Bible Project at BTSR. The St. John’s Bible is a “painted Bible” that 
Dr. Hartman believes will ignite spiritual imagination and initiate a deeper 
appreciation for Scripture. For more information on the St. John’s Bible, 
please pick up a flyer from the desk in the Commons. 
 
THE FOOD PANTRY NEEDS: spaghetti (1-lb boxes), spaghetti sauce, 
canned corn, canned fruit and black beans. Place your donations in the 
Second Basket drawer in the Commons. 



OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD: Join us in packing OCC 
shoeboxes again this year! Your box will travel the world to reach children 
with the Gospel of Jesus Christ. Collection week here at Second is 11/17-
24. Pick up your shoebox and packing instructions in the Commons today. 
Pray that God will touch the heart of every child who receives this gift. 
More information is available on our church website regarding drop off 
times, how to follow your shoebox, and more. 
 
A JAZZ WORSHIP SERVICE will be SUN, 10/26, at 5:00 PM. This 
special evening service in our sanctuary will include The David Esleck Trio 
with Saxophonist, Al Regni, the Sanctuary Choir, and Brent, Alan and Bill 
Miller. Join us for this different, yet reverent time of worship and praise! 
 
UPWARD BASKETBALL REGISTRATION, for boys and girls K-5th, 
is underway. Early registration is $110/child. For date info/registration, go 
to www.secondbaptistrva.org follow the onscreen instructions. New this 
year is a sibling discount. Deadline is 11/1. 

 
PANNS CASSEROLES MINISTRY in Spence Hall is continually 
stocked with prepared meals available as an outreach. To obtain a meal 
($8/ea), see Patty in the church office. 
 
WORSHIP BAND OPEN AUDITIONS for the 8:45 AM service in 
Spence Hall, is during the month of OCT. We need vocalists, percussionists 
(congas, djembe, cajon), guitarists, pianists and bassists. See the website. 
 
ADULT SMALL GROUPS for the fall have begun. For info about 
offerings and to register, visit the church website or pick up a brochure from 
the Greeters Desk in the FLC Commons. 
 
NO COST DONATIONS! Bring your extra grocery bags w/handles, soda 
pop tabs, Box Tops for Education, used devotional books, and Labels for 
Education from Campbell’s soups and we will use your trash for missions 
and education. Place in the collection boxes in the Commons. 
 
SANCTUARY FLOWER DEDICATIONS AVAILABLE: The cost is 
$60. Call Patty to reserve your date. 
 

 
 

 

For a calendar of upcoming church activities, 
visit the church website at: www.secondbaptistrva.org 
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